
Complete the Mandatory Wake the Giant Training

Scan the 
QR code to 
complete 
your 
training

We want to say thank you to all staff for taking 
the time to ensure that cultural safety is a priority 
within our organization. 

To show our appreciation for your commitment, we 
will be having a draw for two individuals to win two 
tickets to this year’s Wake the Giant Music Festival. 
The draw is open to all those who have completed 
their Wake the Giant mandatory training.

If you have not completed the training, you still 
have a chance to enter. Complete your training 
by end of day on September 2, and you will be 
included in the draw.

Draw will take place on September 3. Stay tuned  
to find out if you’re a winner!

THANK YOU  
For Completing 
Your Wake the 
Giant Training!


